
Christmas Showcase Day 2024 
 

What a wonderful way to end another successful term!  As ever, our Spring Hill Showcase was a 
roaring success and well supported by our parents/carers.  They were able to enjoy a range of fun 
and informative activities  and very much appreciated the opportunity to meet with two of our local 
PCSO’s who delivered a presentation about Hate Crime.    

 

We were also thrilled to be 
treated to our first ever Spring 
Hill rock performance which 
some of our talented KS4 
youngsters compiled, 
specifically, for the occasion.  
Despite never picking up an 
instrument before starting 
with us, all of the students 
wowed us with their expert 
playing and received a well 
deserved round of applause for 
their confidence and natural 
talent. 

 

 

Feedback from PCSO Martin Powell: “Thank you so much for this morning, we really enjoyed it. You 
all do an amazing job and you should be very proud of the work you do with the students. I was 
blown away by their achievements and the band at the end were unbelievable. Have a great 
Christmas and look forward to seeing you all again next month”. 

 

 

 

 


